

PEPPERELL POLICE DEPARTMENT

59 MAIN STREET, P. O. BOX 295
PEPPER ELL, MASSACHUSETTS 01463
PHONE 978-433-2424

August 10, 2007

To: Robert Hanson, Town Administrator From: Alan S. Davis, Chief Of Police

RE: Bayberry 40B Proposal

Attached is a memo sent to the ZBA in May of 2006 that contains comments related to the original plan that was submitted. Since that time I am in receipt of the traffic study, however it related to the original plan of 44 units. It also included suggestions for road widening, vegetation management and the installation of traffic control devices to minimize impact to the area. Any "new" or revised submittals of this project will require a further study, especially now that the project is larger in scope (as was referenced in my earlier comments).

Cc: file